19* QOctober 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

I cannot believe I am writing an end of half term newsletter already! Your children have
thoroughly enjoyed their learning this half term; in particular the Super Learning Days - art,
geography and poetry.

All children across the school have also been part of many discussions around online safety,
including sharing their current online visibility and presence. Following on from our online
Safety Workshop with Tanya Cross from the Local Authority, which was attended by twenty-
five families from our community, I have attached the main findings from the children’s
responses to the questionnaire as well as an Online Safety at Home Information Sheet, which
will support you to keep your children safe online this half-term. This is an incredibly important
(and daunting!) subject for all families and to help keep our community safe, we will be
regularly sharing further advice to keeping our young people safe. Please make sure you visit
Class Dojo and our school website for ongoing advice.

As always do come and speak with myself or any member of staff if we can help in any way.

Have a wonderful half term and we will see you all back from 8:45am on Tuesday 31st
October.

Yours sincerely

Claire E Lee
Head Teacher



